GV River Traffic Guidelines

Main Loop and Staff Lot:

Pull ALL THE WAY forward before dropping off or picking up.
Form one line and keep right.

15 second drop-off/pick-up.

Drivers may not exit the vehicle.

Students may not enter/exit vehicle from driver’s side.

Please wait until your child is safely away from your vehicle & onto the curb/ or in pedestrian walkway
before driving off.

You may safely merge out of the drop-off/pick-up lane to exit the Lot or Loop, to keep the flow.
NO LEFT TURNS OUT OF THE MAIN LOOP.
Left turns out of the Staff Parking Lot are okay.

Please use your blinker when exiting the Staff Lot; it is okay to form two lines to exit left or right.

Driving:

Observe 5 MPR in loop/parking lot.
No cell phone use please — stay focused.
No U-Turns on Lake Natoma Drive.

Do not cause traffic back-ups on Lake Natoma. Instead, please continue on around the block & come back
through when traffic is flowing.

Watch for children and other pedestrians.

Parking:

Do not park or stop in crosswalks or red zones.

Do not block neighbors’ driveways or vehicles.

Do not double-park/stop in the street to drop off your child.

Do not move neighbors’ trash cans in order to park your car.

Do not park or drop-off in the red zone in front of the school office.

Do not park in the staff parking lot unless you are staff and have a parking permit, or have a handicapped
placard.

Please allow vehicles to access to enter/exit Handicap spaces in Staff Lot.

Walking:

Always use the crosswalks when crossing the street—children AND adults.

Do not walk across the middle of the parking lot or loop —please use the striped yellow path and/or
sidewalks instead.

Please be courteous and follow the directions given by our Traffic Monitors. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the office. ©



